
 
 

“Our Climate! Our Future!” – Youth Dialogue 
What German Youth Really Think about Climate Change 

 
Did you know that? Youth who took part in the “Our Climate! Our Future!” Youth Dialogue 
think that Germany should help other countries’ climate actions by sharing its experience in 
the field of renewable energy. 
 
On September 29th, 2017, around 200 young Germans took part in three deliberative events 
organized by the German Federal Ministry for the Environment (BMUB) in Bochum, 
Eberswalde and Nuremberg (Germany). They went through a thorough process of 
information and deliberation before giving their collective judgement on core questions of 
climate policy.  
 
The Youth Dialogue reveals that the young people want to take an active part in climate 
politics: The report advocates that youth participation should be made permanent and that 
elected youth ambassadors should be part of national delegations at climate change 
conferences. 
 
Their consolidated final report provides unique insights on what the young people see as 
priorities for global climate action.  
  
The German Ministry for the Environment (BMUB), the UNFCCC Secretariat and the Youth 
Ambassadors invite you to discuss the core results of the report and what they mean for 
the COP23. 
 
Save the date: November 9th, 11:30 - 12:00h 
Press conference Room 1 – Bula Zone 3 
 
This press conference is organized by German BMUB in cooperation with the UNFCCC 
Secretariat. 


